

The 2023 CHNA Survey is open.

The <u>CHNA Survey</u> is open. This is the final data collection effort for the CHNA. The purpose of this survey is to hear directly from residents about what impacts health where they live and what their community needs to be a healthier place. This survey is available in English and Spanish and will be open until October 31. We hope to hear from as many people as possible.

Community Partners: Help promote the 2023 CHNA Survey

We rely on community partners to help share the survey and reach people all over Kent County. Examples of how community partners can help share the survey and encourage residents to participate:

- Post on your organization's social media accounts
- Hand out flyers
- Add survey information to newsletters, emails, etc.

Use the <u>survey promotion toolkit</u> to download social media materials and request printed flyers or paper copies of the survey.

Sign up to attend a prioritization session:

The final step in the CHNA is to review all the data that was collected and determine which priorities will be addressed in a 3-year Community Health Improvement Plan (CHIP). Sign up to participate in the prioritization process by <u>filling out this form</u> to register for one of two sessions. Anyone is welcome to attend.

- Session 1 Virtual: November 9, 1-3pm
- Session 2 In-person: November 14, 10-12:30pm